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Refinements to the Zoning By-law Amendment are also required to regulate the lands to be 
retained by the Church. 
 
We thank you for taking the time to consider our comments. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
SCARGALL OWEN-KING LLP 
 

 
 
Paul B. Scargall/Guillaume Lavictoire 
 
cc: Brad Teichman, counsel for the School Board 
 


